
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 136 (HB 290) 2020 Regular Session Bishop

Existing law provides that the records of the registrar of voters are public records.  Provides
exceptions.

New law prohibits a registrar, a clerk of court, and the Dept. of State from disclosing the
address or telephone number of any election commissioner who is certified to serve in an
election.

Effective upon signature of governor (June 9, 2020).

(Adds R.S. 18:154(J))


